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We have received your claim in the amount of $194.44, relating to damage
allegedly sustained to your vehicle on March 6, 2011 when it collided with a hole
in the road while you were traveling southbound on North Franklin Place between

Ogden and Knapp.

Our investigation reveals that the Milwaukee Water Works (MWW) records
indicate that on February 19, 2011 they repaired a water main break at 1313 North
Franklin Place. Their crew followed standard procedures in the repair and
placement of a tempordry asphalt patch. The subsequent wet weather and traffic
may have caused the repair to settle. The permanent patch is typically placed at a
later date. The MWW received no complaints about the site until recelpt of this

claim.

In addition, the Infrastructure Services Division records indicate that prior to
March 6, 2011 they had no notice of this hazard or of any on the roadway in the

areca.

The City was not negligent in this matter. As such the City would not be liable.

Therefore, we are denying your claim.
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If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21
days of the receipt of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells
Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,
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